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Deputy Supervisor Ruso opened the Public Hearing at 7:09 PM.  Also attending Councilmen 

Briody and Irving, Councilwoman VanEtten, Town Clerk Finke, Tax Collector Jordan, Highway 

Superintendent Jordan, and 1 member of the public who signed the attendance book. 

Absent:  Supervisor Dellisanti (Family Funeral) 

 

Town Clerk Finke read ‘Town of New Baltimore Notice of Public Hearing The Town Board of 

the Town of New Baltimore will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, January 25, 2016 at 6:45 

PM at the Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, New York to hear those who wish to 

be heard regarding the proposed water rates for Water District #3.  The Regular Board Meeting 

will be held at 7 PM.  By Order of the Town Board, Barbara M. Finke, Town Clerk’ 

 

Councilman Ruso:  Is there anyone who would like to be heard regarding the water rates? 

 

Town Clerk Finke:  This only impacts SERTA. 

 

Councilman Ruso:  This is District 3; the only customer on District 3 is SERTA.  SERTA, the 

mattress factory off of 9W, they are the only customer on that line.  No one here from SERTA?  

We designated time for the first meeting and we went beyond, last chance. 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:11 PM on a Motion by Councilman Briody seconded by 

Councilwoman VanEtten 

Ayes:  Briody, Irving, Ruso, VanEtten 

NAYS: 

ABSTAIN: 

ABSENT:  Dellisanti (Family Funeral) 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Barbara M. Finke 

Town Clerk 

 


